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HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER        

 The Crowning of Our Lady    

                       

On Wednesday 1st May, the whole school processed to St Anne’s Church to crown Our Lady. We 

all dressed in our finest clothes and brought beautiful flowers. It really was a wonderful celebration. 

Thank you everybody for ensuring the children looked so smart and for all your lovely flowers!  

Trip Day! 

                       



             

                  

          

     



           

                       

              

Yesterday was our Whole School Trip Day (with the exception of Year 6). A great day was had by 

all! Years 3, 4 and 5 went to Chester Zoo and thoroughly enjoyed the day seeing all the animals 

(the bat cave seems to be the favourite!). Key Stage One went to Zip World at Heaton Park and 

our children in Early Years Foundation Stage went to Smithills Farm. Thank you for the many 

parent volunteers who helped make the trips so successful! 

Year 4 at the Cricket! 



              

Today Year Four have travelled by tram to Old Trafford Cricket Ground. They are hosting a 

Schools' Open Day when over 2000 children and teachers enjoy watching Lancashire play cricket 

and take part in a range of fun activities in Lanky’s Activation Zone.  

Computing in Year Two 

 

Year 2 enjoying their 'effective searching' unit with @purplemash researching all about dinosaurs.  
 

Upcoming School Trip Day 

Thursday 2nd May is our whole school Trip Day (with the exception of Year 6). Years 3, 4 and 5 are 

off to Chester Zoo for the day! I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff who have 

fundraised over £1200 to subsidise the cost of this school trip. It has made an enormous difference 

to the cost per child and I have no doubt, the children will have an unforgettable day. 

Art In Early Years Foundation Stage 



                     

Our EYFS children have been making fruit and vegetable heads based on work by the artist 

Giuseppe Arcimboldo! 

Extra- Curricular Clubs  

Monday – Multi-Sports for Years 1 & 2    

                -Rugby for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6   

Tuesday – Cheerleading and Street Dance for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6    

Wednesday – Cheer and Street Dance for Years 1 and 2   

                      -Performing Arts for Rec-Year 6    

Thursday – Football for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6    

Friday – Multi–Sports for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6     

Attendance     

Last week our whole school attendance was 95.87% which is very close to our whole school target 

of 96%. We do ask that all children are in school by 9am. If you are late, please accompany your 

child into the main entrance and sign your child in on the ipad.    

Reception     99.33%     



     

 

 

 

  

   

    

    

Year 1     99.67%     

Year 2     94.33%     

Year 3     96.77%     

Year 4     94.52%     

Year 5     92.96%     

  

Year 6     92.26%     


